June 7, 2017
Dear Families,

It is hard to believe that the school year is coming to an end, and this is my last letter for this school
year. It seems like just yesterday that | was meeting everyone for the first time as the new principal of
Holy Rosary School.

As | stop and reflect on this past year, each student, Prek-g™" grade, and his/her amazing academic,
spiritual and social growth and achievement comes to mind. This is due to our supportive staff and
loving and caring parents and grandparents all working together to provide for our students’ needs.

It has been a year full of many happy memories and special events for all to enjoy. Thank you for all of
your support, guidance, prayers and love throughout the year. Also, | want to thank our entire staff for
all their dedication and hard work. | feel so very blessed to be a part of the special Holy Rosary School
and Parish family.

Kindly take note of our last few events, especially our Awards Ceremony next Wednesday at 1:30 PM. A
reception in our lunchroom to honor Susan Young on the eve of her retirement and show our gratitude
to her for her 19 years of service at Holy Rosary will follow the Awards Ceremony. At the Closing
Ceremony on the following day, Thursday, June 15, we will have a surprise guest. The following is a list
of the events that close our school year:

Sunday, June 11" — 8" grade graduation in the church @ 12:30

Wednesday, June 14™ — Awards Assembly in the gym @ 1:30

Wednesday, June 14" — Susan Young’s retirement reception in the school cafeteria
Thursday, June 15" — Closing Ceremony on the front lawn @ 1:30

Friday, June 16™ — Kindergarten hosts a paraliturgy in the church @ 8:45

e Friday, June 16" — Farewell Fiesta for Senorita Parisa @ 10:00

At the end of each day, and as the sun sets with its radiant glow, remember to applaud and thank God
for the beauty around us. Please enjoy your summer as a family, and | look forward to a new school
year in the fall.

With heartfelt gratitude,

e Vimabte

Susan Venable
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SCHOOL COMMITMENTS

Invoices for unfulfilled scrip and volunteer hour commitments are included in today’s family
folders. All invoices are due in full by Monday, June 12. You will not receive an invoice if all of
your commitments were met.

SCRIP
PCC stores stopped their scrip program as of May 31, 2017. You can still use all of the gift
cards you purchased through our scrip program.

GOLF TOURNAMENT | Monday, September 25™
Plan ahead your foursome for the golf tournament to be held at the Everett Golf & Country Club.

ORDER SCHOOL SUPPLIES FOR NEXT YEAR NOW!

SchoolKidz* (a division of Staples) allows you to buy your school supplies (K - 8th grade) for
next year now. Only 2 weeks left to order. All grade supply lists have been provided and all you
have to do is order - online sales only. All supplies will be delivered directly to students, at
school, on the first day of school. Deadline is 6/16 - so go online today and sign up for your kits
now.

*You are not required to use this program, it is being offered as an option to make shopping
easier for parents.

FIELD DAY | Next Week! Monday, June 12

Pre-K through 7th Grade — Students come to school at the regular time. Students will walk with
their class to Civic Field. Hot Dog lunch and water will be provided that day. Our theme this year
is Team USA. Kids are encouraged to dress in red/white/blue athletic wear. Make sure to apply
sunscreen, should the weather require it. There will be a hydration station available, but kids are
welcome to bring water bottles as well if they need them. They will need to carry them and be
responsible for them. Volunteers are still needed to help with various shifts throughout the day -
please sign up if you are able to help. http://tinyurl.com/HRE-VO-17-18

Upcoming Events:

Fri, June 9 Rehearsal for the 8" Grade Graduation — in the Church 10:00 AM
Breakfast for the 8" Grade and their Parents — in the Pastoral Center 11:00 AM
Sun, June 11 8" Grade Mass 11:00 AM
8th Grade Graduation — in the Church 12:30 PM
Mon, June 12 Field Day — Wear red, white & blue 9:00 AM —1:00 PM
Wed, June 14 Retirement Party for Susan Young in the school lunchroom 315 PM
Thu, June 15 Closing Ceremony — on the Front Lawn 1:30 PM
Fri, June 16 Last Day of School
All students report to the Church, sit with their parents & wear appropriate 8:45 AM
church attire for the Kindergarten Paraliturgy.
Fri, June 16 Farewell Fiesta for Senorita Parisa in the school lunchroom 10:00 AM
Tue, Sept 5 First Day of School




Summer Tutoring Available at Holy Rosary School

Refresh the skills taught this school year, sharpen math skills and
writing skills, work on study and organization skills, and even look
ahead to next fall!

Please contact one of the teachers below for more specific information,
as each session is tailored to the specific student’s needs and each
teacher puts together her own schedule. We are happy to work around
summer vacations and other commitments.

Katie Bilanko katieb@holyrosaryedmonds.org
Colleen Daigle colleend@holyrosaryedmonds.org
Jamie Mulvihill jamiem@holyrosarayedmonds.org
Kelly Stevens kellys@holyrosaryedmonds.org

If you are interested in reading and discussing required

summer A.R. books with a teacher, Mrs. Stevens

would love to form small, same grade reading groups
that meet once a week. Find a friend or a group of friends!
We'll have a snack and discuss, read, and take A.R. tests.

A.R. Book Group Rates: Six - Thour sessions $150.00
Tuesdays or Thursdays, June 27 through August 17



Susan Young is retiring after 20 years as
our exceptional 3" grade teacher at

Holy Rosary School.

Join us for a retirement party
for her on Wednesday, June 14,

right after school in the lunchroom.

This will be a memorable event, where children and
parents can say their good-byes to her.




Join us in the School Cafeteria

June 16™

after the Kindergarten Paraliturgy

To celebrate

Senorita Parisa’s
engagement

We will miss her!
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SUMMER READING PROGRAM

Kids 14 & under can earn
Bookworm Bucks
for reading in June & July.

I%I(J)I;} BOOKS VISIT HPB.COM/FYB FOR DETAILS

age 0 yg HIIPBann Bk 1 July 31, 2017,
Limit gne glgp ps‘rp< Rd | b HPast of hefore Aigust 31, 2017, Som may apply. See website for details.

Join us at your local HPB on Sunday, June 4 @ 2pm
for the Biggest Storytime of the Summer.



READ 12 MINUTES A DAY T0 KEEP UP AN APPETITE
FOR READING ALL SUMMER LONG.

(Grown-ups may read aloud to kids who are still learning.)

Use this reading log, add up your minutes and have your parent or guardian
initial each week. Once you’ve reached 300 or more minutes, bring your log to
your local HPB to claim your Bookworm Bucks on or before August 31, 2017.

Reader’s Name: Age:
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Limit one reading log per child (14 years of age or younger) per TOTAL
month, valid June & July 2017 only. Bookworm Bucks expire MINUTES
August 31, 2017, so we recommend you turn in your reading logs
before then. Logs turned in after August 31, 2017 wilt not be valid.

Complete & return this card at Half Price Books to claim your Bookworm Bucks.

Parent/Guardian Name:*
(please print)

City: State: _______ ZIP:*

Email:*

M Yes, please add me to the HPB email list for news on sales, events & products. *“REQUIRED

By providing my information above, | agree to join the Haif Price Books mailing list and understand i can unsubscribe at any time. Your
personat information will not be shared or sold. Visit HPB.com for privacy policy details. || I l I I | I III"I" I I I III
CASHIER: Help us count the minutes! Please scan barcode at right with sales transaction or as zero transaction if no purchase is made.
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dow does
~ 3 rk Each row equals 2 hours. Color in a gear
I wo for every 20 minutes you read. Use the

lines below to write down titles!

1. Start by registering through Beanstack at
sno-isle.org/summerkids.

2. Read and track 10 hours on this log or
online through Beanstack.

3. Read 10 hours te win! Show the
completed log, paper or online, to library
staff, then choose a free book.

. Keep reading to Build a Better World.
Every additional 10 hours you read will
earn you a vete for sorhething new in
your library.

Entries due by August 31.

Name:

Age:

Date Started:

Date Complete:

Explore Summer prizes funded by Sno-Isle Libraries
Foundation and Friends of the Library groups.




This will be a great outmg for the ENTIRE FAMILY
Tickets Are Limited And Will Sell Out Early
We are going 1o cit ac a group in our own cection right above 3" Bace.

They will announce both over the PA cystem and on their big sereen that
thie ie Holy Rocary Night.

Thig ic aleo going to be STAR WARS night which meane there

will be a lot of other fun evente during the game. The night will
end with a post game FIREWORKC chow

0

| | SPONSORED BY THE
MARRIAGE AND FAMILY LIFE  KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

See Other Side — For Order Form

) TICKETS ARE ONLY $7.00

FREE Parking in South Parking Lot
Game Starts At 7:05PM on Saturday July 29th




Holy Rosary Night

Everett Aqua-Sox Game

Saturday Night — July 29th
We would like join in on the fun

Number of tickets At $7.00 Each

Total Amount Enclosed

Name

Address

City ZIP

Tickets are available now at the parish office.
They will also be sold in the back of church

You can mail your request to

Holy Rosary Parish
~ 760 Aloha St. - Edmonds WA 98020

. It would be greatly appreciate if you would include a
~ self addressed stamped envelope with your order




